
 

 

Heartland Community College Students Win Awards 

Congratulations to Heartland Community College 

students winning fourteen events at the Phi Beta 

Lambda State Leadership Conference, April 7-8, 

2017, in Effingham, IL.  PBL members attending 

the conference were: Mitch Walden, Orlando Garza, 

Darin Trout, Maddie Inselmann, Abigail Jackson, 

Stefan Mangina, Truong Luu, Margaret Schaufele, 

Karrissa Meredith, Tiara Johnson, Lucas Gray, 

Spencer Redman, Micah Sire, Ryan Shoemaker, and 

Debbie Carney.  

Event winners are as follows: 

 Administrative Technology: 1st Debbie Carney 

 Business Communications: 1st Debbie Carney 

 Client Service: 1st Debbie Carney 

 Community Service: 1st Maddie Inselmann & Abigail Jackson 

 Community Service: 2nd Orlando Garza, Darin Trout, Mitch Walden 

 Computer Applications: 1st Tiara Johnson 

 Computer Concepts: 2nd Truong Luu 

 Impromptu Speaking: 3rd Spencer Redman 

 Job Interview: 2nd Darin Trout 

 Management Concepts: 1st Margaret Schaufele 

 Personal Finance: 2nd Margaret Schaufele 

 Public Speaking: 1st Darin Trout 

 Public Speaking: 3rd Abigail Jackson 

 Sales Presentation: 2nd Micah Sire 

 Small Business Management: 1st Truong Luu 

 Small Business Management: 2nd Stefan Mangina 

 

Students placing 1st or 2nd at the State level will advance and represent Heartland 

Community College at the National competition in Anaheim, CA, June 24-27.  At both 

conferences, students compete and attend workshops as well as listen to keynote addresses. 

Through this Leadership Conference and Competition, students apply what they are 

learning in the classroom.  

 

Phi Beta Lambda (link) is a national business organization. The mission of this organization 

is to provide leadership training and service opportunities to students. Heartland’s PBL 

organization invited local business leaders in every month to speak with them about their 

financial fitness, networking, interviewing skills, business success & failures, leadership 

skills, and goal setting.  It is this type of partnership and professional support that Phi Beta 

Lambda provides for their student & professional members. If you would like to be a 

http://www.fbla-pbl.org/


professional member or would like more information, please contact their advisor, Linda 

Lambert, @ linda.lambert@heartland.edu.  

 

Heartland Community College’s Phi Beta Lambda chapter thanks the Administration & 

Professors at Heartland Community College for preparing and encouraging students. 
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